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CEC TECHNICAL SUPPORT FIELD BULLETIN #22 
DATE: 2/15/10 

 

        To: Vertical Express Impact Clients 
    From: CEC Technical Support 
Subject: HPU to TKE Fixture Breakout Board Cables 
 Bulletin: #22  

 
It has come to our attention that the cable supplied by TKE has been causing issues with the CEC 
HPU serial hall call boards. As a result, CEC will be sending out the correct cable required for the 
HPU to TKE breakout boards.  
 
Please ensure you DO NOT use TKE cable #220EL (figure #1). Use the supplied CEC cable 
#7120 instead (figure #3) 
. 
CEC will also include a software fix to prevent any issues concerning cable on all future 
shipments. This software fix will prevent any damage to the HPU. 
 
If there are any questions, please contact CEC technical support @ (201) 508 2270. 
 

 
Figure #1: HPU to TKE Breakout board cable sent with fixtures. DO NOT USE!!!!! 

 

 
Figure #2: Closer look on TKE supplied cable. Note: part number 220ELx. DO NOT USE!! 

 

 
Figure #3: CEC replacement cable (part # 7120). USE THIS CABLE FOR HALL BOARDS. 

 
 
 

Regards, 
Eric Appana 
Manager of Technology and Quality Assurance 
 


